
If you would like to learn how you and your business can become a Harvest House
Sponsor or Foster Friendly Business, please contact us at harvest.house@hbcguam.net




BACK 2 SCHOOL 
SUPPLY STASH!!

THANK YOU
VOLUNTEERS!

HARVEST HOUSE
August 2022

WHO WE SERVED
In addition to hosting our Back 2 School
Supply Stash, Harvest House serviced
over 82 children in August. These
children came from about 28 foster
families, 4 shelter visits, and 3 emergency
placement cases. Harvest House is
honored to be a part of these children's
lives and offer them hope through
meeting their physical needs!

This year's Back 2 School Supply Stash
was LEGO themed! During the event, we
had games, Lego building activities,
personalized keychains, build your own
cupcakes station, and so much more.
Harvest House gifted over 300 backpacks
to Guam's foster children and teens.
During the event, we hosted over 70
families, 5 shelters, and nearly 300 foster
children. We are so grateful to our
community of donors who help supply all
we need to help foster children get ready
for the new school year: 

"Harvest House volunteers are
awesome! We always feel welcomed
and loved because you receive us with
open arms and calls us by names.
That makes it more intimate.... You
are the reason our children find hope!" 

-Foster Mom

Atkins Kroll
Saving Grace Church
Tennis Association
Coast Guard
Rotary Club
DFS
Title Guarantee
Muna Foundation
Bayview Church

Senator Nelson
Tsubaki Towers
Payless
Pepsi
Wendy's
Steel Athletics
Dusit Resort
Air Force 
and so many more


